

13<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

## <u>SIBLING Photographs (Reception to Year 6 children only) – MUST register on Schoolgateway</u>

Baxter and Me Photography will be visiting our school on **Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2025** to take sibling photographs (Reception to Year 6 pupils only).

If you wish for your child/ren who have siblings in **Year R to Year 6** to be photographed together on **Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2025**, **you will be required to book this via Schoolgateway/payments/sibling photographs**. This must be booked **NO LATER** than 8.30am on Tuesday morning. Please ensure you put the siblings name and class in the comments box. **Please DO NOT ask teachers to ensure children have photographs together.** 

Yours sincerely

**School Office** 



Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk





































